
 

 

ZEELAND CHARTER TOWNSHIP 

PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION 

APRIL 26, 2018 

The Planning & Zoning Commission of Zeeland Charter Township held a special meeting in the 

township hall on April 26, 2018 for the purpose of reviewing and updating the Master Plan.  

Members present were:  Bruce Knoper, Robert Brower, Dick Geerlings, Karen Kreuze, Tim 

Miedema, Ron Brink, Dennis Russcher and Steve Nelson;  absent: Don Steenwyk.  Also 

attending was Planner, Janis Johnson, MainStreet Planning, Zoning Administrator, Don Mannes, 

Supervisor Nykamp, and Trustee Barkel. 

Ms. Johnson handed out information re:  2016 employment status for local area, largest 

employers in Ottawa County, and current building statistics in Zeeland Township.  Will Zeeland 

Township request this type of information in the new Master Plan? 

Planning Commissioners worked with a collage of pictures for some Guiding Principles for the 

Master Plan.  Some information Ms. Johnson requested from the Planning Commission and/or 

the Township Board are - - what survey questions to ask  -- what about a community workshop, 

what type of publicity or advertising – how many pictures in the new Master Plan? 

 

Next Planning Meeting May 24, 2018 – 7pm. 

Moved, supported and carried to adjourn.  Meeting adjourned at 9pm. 

 

Vivian Zwyghuizen, Recording Secretary 

Karen Kreuze, Secretary 

 

 


